## LET'S START A support process for women



St. Vincent's Church 1408 S. 10th Street St. Louis, MO 63104 (314) 241-2324

## **Board of Directors:**

Katherine Fowler, President

Shirley Lester, Vice President

Oct. 10, 2013

Pamela Ross, Treasurer

Christine Woody, Secretary

Patricia Allen
Jamie Boyles
Katie Cohen
Cory Elliott
Antoinette Grier
Regina Heard
Toni Jordan
Pam Palacios
Stephanie Reganon
Dawn Smith

Staff:
Jackie Toben, SSND
Director
Cynthia Stevenson
Outreach
Coordinator
Jennifer Slosar,
Grant Writer
Eddie McCaskill,
Therapist
Alice Janisch,
Accountant

Women Helping
Women Committee
Nina Bryans
Dorothy Caspar
Jill Coco
Kathy Coco
(deceased)
Joan Lipic
Karen McAuliffe
Linda McCrackin
Tamara Noel

Minister Chaunceia R. Mayfield Strengthen Thy Sister P.O Box 3021 St. Louis, MO 63044

Dear Minister Mayfield,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$750 to Let's Start. Please know that the funds will be used to support the work we do with children who have an incarcerated parent. This donation will pay for a bus trip so they can visit their mother at the Vandalia Women's Prison and for food for the children who will be visiting their moms at the Chillicothe Prison.

During the year we provide 8 trips to the Vandalia Prison and two to Chillicothe. For many of the families, these visits are the only way that the mother/child relationship can be fostered. One of the grandmothers said it so well: "These bus trips are important to me. It lets my grandson know that he is not alone. Other kids are missing their mom and are learning to deal with it. The smile he has when I tell him it is time for a visit – it helps my heart."

Frequently at our weekly group meeting, we speak of gratitude. We never take for granted the kindness and generosity of people like you.

Sincerely,

Sr Jackie Toben, SSND